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Week 6, Term 4 
Thursday 17 November  2016  

	
Earthquake	Appeals	
Mufti	Day	tomorrow	–	dress	in	mufti	and	bring	a	gold	coin	
donation	to	support	schools	in	North	Canterbury	affected	by	
the	earthquake.	
	
The	Home	&	School	will	be	doing	the	Friday	Sausage	Sizzle	
tomorrow	and	profits	will	be	donated	to	the	Red	Cross	
Earthquake	Appeal.		GPS	will	match	this	donation.	
	
	
Athletics	Day	
This	has	been	postponed	due	to	weather	and	ground	
conditions.		We	plan	to	hold	this	next	Tuesday	22nd	November,	
weather	and	grounds	permitting.	
	
Library	Stocktake	
Could	all	Library	books	please	be	returned	to	school	as	soon	as	
possible	please.	


